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Daisy Class

Shapes

Can you remember some of the 
shapes we looked at? (circle, 

square, triangle, rectangle, oval, 
star...and our tricky shapes  

hexagon, pentagon, octagon.!)

We went on a shape hunt to find 
shapes in the Daisy classroom and 
garden and made our own pictures 

using these shapes. 

Sound of the week

We learnt our first sound of the 
week this week! 's'! We had so 
much fun thinking of different 

things starting with the 's'
sound. We used our looking eyes 

and listening ears to explore 
Daisy class. We made squishy 
spaghetti paintings and made 

playdough snakes and sausages! 

Teddy Tennis

Every Friday we have been 
lucky enough to have Teddy 
Tennis come and play tennis 
games with us. We have had 
so much fun learning tennis 
skills with Callum Bear and 

Alex Bear!

Reminders                    
Please ensure that you have 

provided your contact information 
to your class reps (AM and PM) in 
order to contact you about all of 

the exciting events coming up!

Please avoid sending children to 
school in lace up shoes. 

Thank you for your continued 
support. 

Elmer

We have really enjoyed exploring 
patterns, shapes and colours with 
Elmer this week. We have loved 

reading stories all about him too. 

Home Challenge:. Can you make 
your own milk bottle Elmer? You 
can decorate it in any way you 

choose! We can't wait to see your 
creations! 

PE                        
Daisy Class (AM and PM) have 

PE in the hall each Monday. We 
remove our shoes and socks for 

PE and we encourage the 
children to be as independent 
as possible. We are already so 
impressed with their dressing 
skills! No tights on a Monday 

please. 


